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The following pharmacy has now closed: 
 

Lloyds Pharmacy in Sainsbury’s store, Heyford Hill, Littlemore, Oxford OX4 4XR 
 
With effect from 22nd April 2023. 
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The following pharmacies have now consolidated, with the second named pharmacy 

providing ongoing services: 
 
Lloyds Pharmacy in Sainsbury’s store, Bure Place, Bicester OX26 6FA 

 
Lloyds Pharmacy, Old Barn Coker Close, Bicester OX26 6AE 

 
 
With effect from: 10th June 2023. 
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The following pharmacies have now consolidated, with the second named pharmacy 

providing ongoing services: 
 
Lloyds Pharmacy in Sainsbury’s store, Witan Way Witney, OX28 4FF 
 

Lloyds Pharmacy, Windrush Health Centre, Welch Way, Witney OX28 6JS 

 
 
With effect from: 13th June 2023. 
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